
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/23/2017 1:49:48 PM
Subject: Question for Ombundsman Office

Danny,
 
Per our conversation you were planning to find out if there is a more recent report from the Long Term Care 
Ombundsman Office than this report from 2013 - http://aging.sc.gov/SiteCollectionDocuments/123/2013%
20Ombud%20Annual%20Report%20Data.pdf.
 
-Catherine
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